
 
 
 
 
Dear Padre Pio Prayer Groups, 
 
This coming Ash Wednesday we will live a moment of spiritual fraternity 
and together we will pray for Peace. 
 
On March 2nd, at 11:30 a.m., the Ash Wednesday Mass will be  
celebrated by Father Franco Moscone and broadcast on Padre Pio TV. 
 
The Eucharistic celebration will be live broadcasted from the main  
chapel of "La Casa Sollievo della Sofferenza": for the first time we will 
be able to be spiritually close and pray together with the operators and 
the sick of our beloved House, faithful responding the Holy Father's  
invitation addressed to us in the last few days: let's dedicate ourselves 
more intensely to the prayer for peace in the world, let's do it together. 
 
On Wednesday 2nd March, you can follow the 11:30 am celebration on: 
 
Padre Pio TV (channel 145 / sky 852 / tivùsat 445) 
By clicking here https://www.teleradiopadrepio.it/padre-pio-tv/ 
On our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/gruppidipreghiera 

  

Lovingly united  in prayer. 
PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUPS CENTER  
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